
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
                                                                                                   
                                                                                                  
 
 
- 
-FSA’s will happen for grade 4 and 7 students in February 
-Term #2 Learning Overviews will be ready for pick up the week of January 30th  
-Term #1 Report Cards will be completed and ready for pick up February 14th (K-3) and February 16th (Gr 4-7) 
-If you have any items out from the library or Book Bag Buddies, please return them in a timely fashion as there tends to be 
other families waiting to take them out 

 

CEAP Elementary 250 752-6989  

Email: ceap.el@sd69.bc.ca 
 

CEAP WEEKLY NEWS 
From Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae  

Week At a Glance  
Jan. 23-27 

Monday –  
9:00-2:00 Portfolio Reviews 
 
Tuesday – 9-12:30 K-3 
Interaction Day 
During this interaction day 
we will be doing a Valentines 
Day writing and art activitiy. 
9:15 – Coffee with the 
Trustees (second classroom) 
12:45-1:30 Reading Support  
2:00-3:00 Kindergarten 
Orientation 
 
Wednesday –  
8:00-12:00 Portfolio 
Reviews  
12:00-1:30 Makerspace  
 
Thursday – 9-12:30 Grade 4- 
Interaction Day 
During this interaction day the  
Liaison Officer for School  
District 69 will be coming to  
speak to the students about  
internet safety.  We will also go  
to Crossfit at 11a.m.  
12:45-1:30 Reading Support  
 
Friday  -   

   9:00-2:00 Portfolio Reviews  
    

Weekly Reminders 

Hello CEAP Parents/Guardians, 
 
This Thursday will be a very fun interaction day for the grade 4-7 
students.  The Liaison Officer for the School District will be coming to 
CEAP to talk to the students about Internet Safety.  This presentation 
will start at 9:15 a.m. so please arrive on time.  We will then walk 
down to Crossfit, so please have your son/daughter dress in clothing 
that is suitable for being active.  
 
Kindergarten orientation is on Tuesday Jan. 24 from 2:00-3:00 p.m. 
If your son/daughter will be attending CEAP in September you’re 
welcome to come by and spend some time in the classroom.  
 
Just a reminder that when attending your portfolio review please 
bring the following with you: any items you would like to hand in and 
the portfolio review template. These meetings are essential for us to 
be able to effectively report on your son/daughter’s learning in term 
#1 so it is important you are bringing in evidence of learning from all 
subject areas.  
 
For the month of February we will be doing Coding during 
Makerspace from 12:30-2:oo p.m. on Wednesdays. If you’d like your 
child to attend the first workshop on Feb. 1st (presenter Mike 
Silverton of Coding Quest) and then continue attending Makerspace 
in February please email to confirm so Ms. Huggins can create 
accounts for all participants. Spaces are filling up fast!  
 
Makerspace this week will be at a slightly different time.  Makerspace 
will be from 12:00-1:30 p.m.  If you have any old electronics or wood 
you are able to donate, we would love to use it for Makerspace!  
 
Have a fantastic week of learning!  
 
Ms. Huggins & Ms. Rae 
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